



Spring Common Academy

American Lane Huntingdon Cambs. **PE29 1TQ**

Head Teacher: Dr. Kim Taylor School Telephone: 01480 377403 office@springcommon.cambs.sch.uk www.springcommon.cambs.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers

Re visit to Riverside Hub

On Thursday 23rd November, Class 3 will be going out on a trip. We will be looking for Tudor buildings as well as visiting the Riverside Hub in Northampton for our class Christmas trip. We will leave school soon after 9.30 and return to school by 3pm. The Riverside hub is a fabulous venue where the children can interact, play, learn, exercise and develop new skills in a safe and friendly environment. It features soft play facilities, a sensory room featuring the latest specialist equipment, a huge climbing tree, go-karts, a laser tag arena and more!

We will have to charge parents and carers for entry into the hub, but I have negotiated a special price of £5.50 each. Please send in £5.50 for entry unless your child is in receipt of pupil premium. The café at the venue does not allow guests to bring their own food, however they are sensitive to the fact that some of our children have special diets or will only eat certain foods. The café offers a range of children's meals, sandwiches, paninis and jacket potatoes. Please send in £5.00 for the café (change will be returned), a packed lunch if your child will have issues with the food available, or ask to receive a free school packed lunch if your child is entitled.

We would ask that you send your child in comfortable and appropriate clothing for that day as they will be quite active. Please send them in a school sweatshirt if they have one. Your child will need to keep their socks on at all times. This is a wonderful opportunity for your child, and we are sure he/she will have a very enjoyable day!

Please can you return the signed permission slip and payments where necessary as soon as possible.

Many thanks,

Linda Crook Class Teacher













National Support School designated by National College for

Teaching & Leadership

National Teaching School designated by National College for

Teaching & Leadership

Please return to Linda Crook re visit to Riverside Hub

I give /do not give permission forto visit Riverside Hub on 23 rd November 2017.
I enclose a contribution of £5.50 towards entry into the hub. Yes/No
I enclose a contribution of £5.00 for my child to have lunch in the café. Yes/No
I will send in a packed lunch for the day. Yes/No
Please order a school packed lunch as my child is entitled to free school meals. Yes/No
Name

Parent/Carer.....Signature.....















Teaching & Leadership